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I nler-deparlmenl Correspondence

2% McGill universitymW31=

Department of
Metallurgical Engineering, 

April 27th, 1933.
:

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor.

Dear Sir Arthur,

The Electrochemical Society (of 
America) is holding its annual meeting in Montreal 
next month, and I was asked to write a paper on the 
11 Canadian Electric Furnace Industry.” 
preprint of this paper and think you may find it of 
interest to glance through the first page and the 
"conclusion" on page 180. 
president of this Society a few years ago and I have 
been asked to preside at a symposium on "Electric 
Furnace and its Products" at the Montreal meeting.

Yours very sincerely,

I enclose a

I was elected a vice
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